
         October 15 & 16, 2022

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt       452.3109  (Parish Center) or 996.4212    (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...
Don Curtis,  Dulce Lopez, Joe Psota

Don Stittle, Loren Hecker,
& Kristi Habe

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
PO Box 134 (Mailing Address)

502 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
        October 15-23, 2022

10/15 Saturday   5:00 p.m. +Jane Chramosta
*7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

10/16 Sunday *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
10:30 a.m. +Helen Hanefeldt

10/17 Monday *********No Services************
10/18 Tuesday  8:30 a.m.  Bible Sharing at OLL
10/19 Wednesday  *********No Services***********
10/20 Thursday 8:00 a.m. +Jim Huryta
10/21 Friday 8:00 a.m. +Arlone Novotne

             §10:00 a.m. §The Residents

10/22 Saturday 5:00 p.m. +Barb Habe
              *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

10/23 Sunday     * 8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
             *10:30 a.m.  People of the Parish

 Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise
*St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

Office Hours
Are Tuesdays and Thursdays, 8:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Notices for the bulletin need to be in
by Wednesday mornings. Phone number and email are on the front of the bulletin.

For Sale
St. Josaphat’s just has a few chairs left for sale.  They are the ones that were in the parish
hall and are available for $5 each. If interested, call the office at 308-745-0315 to arrange
for pick up.

Fall Bazaar
Sts. Peter and Paul Fall Bazzar in St. Paul will be held on Sunday, October 30th
from 11 a.m.-1 p.m.  Will be serving turkey and dressing, mashed potatoes, sauerkraut
and sausage, vegetable, salad & dessert.  Dine in or drive thru will be available. Cost
is $12 per adult, $5 for ages 5-12, and free for ages 1-4.  Maximum will be $50 per
family. Live auction begins at 12:30 p.m. Also have a silent auction, country market,
cake walk & games for the kids, quilt & afghan raffle and prize raffle.

Shelton Sacred Heart  Church
Will be having their Fall Soup Festival on Sunday, November 13th from 11 a.m.-1:00 p.m.
at the Divine Hall, 508 B Street in Shelton.  Serving chicken noodle, chili, and vegetable
beef soups; grilled cheese sandwiches; carrots and dip, drink, and homemade desserts.
Free will offering.  Raffle for cash prize, prize wheel, pies & cookie pies for sale. Fancy
cake silent auction as well.  All are invited.

It’s Trick or Treat time and tricking potential victims into promising them something they
may never be able to get on their own is a given for traffickers...a way they make their
money. For more information go to sistersagainstrafficking.org.

The Son of Man has come to give his life as a ransom for many.



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,156.50
EFT Received $277.50
Income budgeted per week $3,019.81
Budget for 7/22-6/23 $157,030.00
Building Fund $605.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Offering Received $250.00
Income Budgeted per week $691.21
Budget for 7/22/-6/23 $35,943.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Parish/Committee Meetings
OLL Holy Name on
Monday, Oct. 17th

at 8:00 p.m.

Saturday, Oct. 22 Sunday, Oct. 23

Hospitality
Bab & Mary Warner Tony & Sheri Schirmer

    Lector
Mark Keilig Richard Hervert

         Eucharistic Minister
Eileen Hewitt Shiloh Rager

Altar Servers
Cooper Kjar Emma Gentrup
Caleb Kjar Ava Young

Oct. 15  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

Oct. 16  8:00 a.m. Mass/Confirmation at SJ
 9:00 a.m. RE at OLL
 10:30 a.m. Mass/Confirmation at OLL

Oct. 17  8:00 p.m. Men’s Holy Name at OLL
Oct. 18  10:00 a.m. Caregivers Mtg. at LC

  Convent
Oct. 22  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
Oct. 23  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 NO RE at OLL--Fall Break
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

Passing the Baskets
Starting this weekend, we will again be passing the collection baskets at the Offertory
time.  The greeters will be in charge of getting the baskets started and then put together
to be carried up at the offertory like it used to be done.

DCCW Kearney Deanery Fall Meeting
Will be hosted by Our Lady of Lourdes on Saturday morning, October 22nd in the parish
center. Registration from 9:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m.  Fee  is $10.  A brunch will be served by the
ladies.  The program will follow with Fr. Chris Alar MIC on dvd called “Explaining the Faith”  on
“Mary the Mother of Mercy”.  He is an excellent speaker and you will enjoy him.  A business
meeting will follow with parish rep’s and commission reports.  The Deanery Meeting will con-
clude with recitation of the Fatima rosary in the Church proper.  The meeting will be over by
noon.  All ladies are welcome to attend.  Imelda Gressley, Pres. Kearney Deanery

Blessed Sacrament Fallfest
Sunday October 16th from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. Meal tickets are $12 for Adults and $6 for ages 3-
12. Lots of cash raffle drawings, quilt tickets, activites for all.  Meal is fried chicken and roast
beef with all the fixings. Flyers with more information are at the doors.

Tootsie Roll Weekend
Next weekend, October 22 & 23, the Knights of Columbus will have their “Tootsie Roll” collec-
tion.  It is “free will” with all proceeds going to help the physically and mentally challenged
people in our areas. Please be generous for this worthy cause.

Special Collection
Next weekend we will celebrate World Mission Sunday. Pope Francis invites the entire Church
to support mission dioceses in Africa, Asia, the Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and
Europe,where priests, religious and lay leaders serve the world’s most vulnerable communi-
ties. Please keep the Pope’s missions in your prayers and be generous in next week’s collec-
tion for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith. Envelopes are in your boxes.

National Eucharistic Revival
Eucharist “makes present the one  sacrifice of Christ the Savior.” In the celebration of the
Eucharist, bread and wine become the Body & Blood of Jesus Christ through the power of the
Holy Spirit and the instrumentality of the priest.  The whole Christ is truly present--body, blood,
soul, and divinity--under the appearances of bread and wine, the glorified Christ who rose from
the dead.  This is what the Church means when she speaks of the “Real Presence” of Christ in
the Eucharist.

Book of Remembrance
If you lost a loved one this last year, please put their name in the book located at the
west entryway of the church.  The Memorial Mass will take place on Saturday, Oct. 29
at the 5:00 p.m. Mass.

RE Teachers For 2022/23
A big THANK YOU to the following people who are teaching our youth as part of our Religious
Education program.  Kindergarten--Amy McDonald; 1st Grade--Liz Coulter; 2nd Grade--Stacy
& Randy Paitz; 3rd Grade--Shawna Young; 4th Grade--Sarah Birkby; 5th Grade--Sarah
Stange; 6th Grade--Michelle Dethlefs; 7th/8th Grade--Dave Huryta, Jr.; 9thGrade--Carrie &
Michael Graczyk; and the Confirmation Class--Joan Clifton, who is also the Director of Reli-
gious Ed.  Teresa Mingus is in charge of the music ministry.  God’s blessings to all of you for
teaching our youth about their Catholic Faith. Again, many THANKS to all of you for your
dedication to our youth!




